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From: DPIE PA Codes Mailbox
Sent: Monday, 6 December 2021 12:14 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Fun SEPP- Late submission- Mobile food trucks
Attachments: Fun+SEPP+FAQs+Final+(1).pdf

 
 

From:   
Sent: Monday, 6 December 2021 12:04 PM 
To: DPIE PA Codes Mailbox <codes@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Fun SEPP- Late submission- Mobile food trucks 
 
Hi Codes SEPP Team 
 
I understand I’ve missed the submission date for feedback concerning the Fun SEPP. 
 
However for the provisions for mobile food vans, it would be good if the SEPP included no flashing lights and 
provisions to protect from light being directed onto neighbouring properties and or the road. 
 
Drivers may find flashing lights associated with mobile food vans distracting or dazzling. Council had a complaint 
recently about a mobile food truck operating under the SEPP with flashing lights near a busy intersection and there 
wasn’t anything Council could do about this matter under the current provisions.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
P:    

Ku-ring-gai: Sydney’s green heart  

 
 
 
====================================================================== 
CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION 
 
The information in this email is confidential. It is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. 
 
IF YOU RECEIVE THIS EMAIL BY MISTAKE 
 
1. Please let us know by return email. 
2. Delete the email and destroy any printed copy. 
3. You must not disclose or use in any way the information in the email. 
 
Unless you receive a hard copy of the information contained in this email signed by an authorised officer, 
any opinion expressed in this email is that of the author only & does not represent the official view of Ku-ring-gai 
Council. 
======================================================================  




